
 
 
Date: September 19, 2023 
 
To: San Andreas Regional Center Stakeholders and Community Members  
From: Gina Jennings, Community Resource Development Plan Specialist  
RE: Survey - Development Funding for Fiscal Year 2023/2024  
 
We need your help!  Let us know what is important to you!  
 
WHO:  If you receive services from SARC, are a family member, a service provider/vendor, a 
staff member, or any other stakeholder, please take a minute to respond to this survey with 
your thoughts and ideas. See the link below! 
 
WHAT: San Andreas Regional Center (SARC) plans to develop new services and supports in the 
community through the Community Resources Development Plan (CRDP) each year. Responses 
to this survey will help shape future service development. 
 
WHERE: You can access the survey by clicking on this link 
https://forms.gle/pnv8d2j3Xo2zC88c7. 

 
WHEN: The survey is open now! Please submit your responses by October 31, 2023. It will only 
take a few minutes. 
 
WHY: The Department of Developmental Services (DDS) and SARC know that input from 
stakeholders representing our diverse service area is critical when identifying funding priorities. 
Funding priorities include safety net services and support to reduce reliance on restrictive 
settings in the community. Past CRDP projects have included Enhanced Behavioral Support 
Homes for Children and Adults, Dementia Care Training, Enhanced Supported Living Services, 
and several other projects.   
  
Your participation matters!   
 
If you have questions or would like further information, please get in touch with me at 
gjennings@sarc.org.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Gina Jennings 
Community Resource Development Plan Specialist  
San Andreas Regional Center 

https://forms.gle/pnv8d2j3Xo2zC88c7

